Dr. Anne Kasyoka Barasa has been awarded a Beginning Investigators Fellowship by the Union for
International Cancer Control. This award is funded by the American Cancer Society, and is to enable
Dr. Barasa to participate as a research scholar at the University of Massachusetts Medical School,
under the supervision of Dr. Javier Gordon Ogembo. This will facilitate the transfer of technologies,
techniques and skills needed to better serve cancer research activities at the University of Nairobi

School of Medicine.



